
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
October 8, 2021 
 

 
  
Dear Bonham Academy Community: 
  
We would like to update you on the search for the next Bonham Academy Principal. Due to the 
limited number of applicants available during this time, two finalists could not be 
identified as outlined in the principal search process shared on the Bonham website. In 
order to honor the integrity of the selection process, the UTSA and SAISD leadership 

search committee has decided to re-launch our search in the spring during our regular hiring 

schedule when a number of potential leaders typically apply. This will allow for an expanded 

search to attract additional candidates.  
  
The UTSA and SAISD leadership search committee will re-convene to find a school leader that 
meets the Bonham Principal Profile. Selecting the leadership traits for this profile was an 

inclusive process that involved each Bonham stakeholder group, which allowed the 
committee to understand your expectations, concerns, and opinions. We will continue to honor 
your wishes as this process moves forward. 
  
Ms. Blanca Gebhart will remain as the Interim Principal during this transition period. She has 

demonstrated great leadership during this time and will continue leading the Bonham 
community forward this school year. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Human Capital Management 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


